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Medieval Happenings in the Mundane World 
  

A resolution to lift suspension of in person activities has been passed.  The resolution takes effect 

June 1. To read the resolution in detail, including protocols that need to be followed, please visit: 

https://www.sca.org/news/resolutiontoliftsuspensionapril2021/ 

 

 

Events 

Virtual Fencing 

Thanks to Alexander MacLachlan (Brett Kessler) every Thursday night at 8pm fencers can do 

stretching exercises, some footwork and practice fencing positions. Please contact Brett at 

captgoldman01@aol.com or via Facebook if interested. Sometimes practice maybe cancelled due 

to work obligations. 

 

There are many events that are taking place virtually.  If you know of any, please send them to me and I 

will publish them in the newsletter. 
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The Cat’s Corner 

 

People in France on the eve of St. John’s Feast Day would burn live cats in a bon fire.  The 

ashes would then be gathered and taken home for good luck. Fortunately, the only heat many 

modern day cats have to be bear is lying on top of the oil burner. 
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